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April 2, 2019 
 
Ronda Dunham 
Human Resources Manager 
Children’s Business Campus 
5901 Lincoln Drive, CBC-2-HR 
Edina, MN 55436 
 
Via USPS and Email: ronda.dunham@childrensmn.org 
 
Dear Ronda: 
 
I am writing to follow up on our first bargaining session of March 27, 2019. As the 
parties agreed, our bargaining session on April 8 with be devoted to the non-
economic proposals we presented on the morning of the 27th in addition to your 
non-economic proposals.  
 
As we discussed at the table, the Union does understand that context is needed 
in order for Children’s to evaluate our proposals. We are willing to discuss our 
initial proposals in context, but questions and discussion about our purely 
economic proposals should be reserved for future sessions.  
 
Best, 
 
 
John Aho 
Labor Relations Specialist 
 
cc.   Children’s Minneapolis & St. Paul bargaining teams 

Laura Hundt – MNA Lead Organizer 
 


